
Westmoreland Electoral Board 

Barry Millward 
Butch Filkoski 
Katherine Craig 
Dawn Jenkins, Director of Elections/ General Registrar 

February 1, 2024 
Called to Order at 10:07 a.m. 
Monthly Electoral Board Meeting 

Voter Registration Office 
Attending - Barry Millward, Butch Filkoski, Katherine Craig, Dawn Jenkins. 
Approval of Minutes from January 4, 2024 and January 12, 2024 
Motion to approve the minutes without corrections was made by Butch Filkoski and seconded by Barry 
Milward . Approved by voice vote. 

General Registrar's Report 
In person early voting is underway and so far a low turnout. The Absentee Ballots have been mailed. 
The GR has been advised that ELECT is looking to place new criteria on the Election Scanners and to 
hold off on any upgrades on our equipment until the new criteria has been approved. 

Old Business 
We discussed the meeting with Dr. Perry, the Westmoreland School Superintendent. 
We are working on filling our Precincts with Election Officers. 
We are ready for the Election Officers Training. 

New Business 
Cage Checks are due. Everyone will do their Precincts and let Dawn know what date the week before 
so she can contact the proper contacts. We can pick up our keys from Dawn. 
The Party Chairs have not submitted any nominations of Election Officers. 

Adjournment 
Motion made to adjourn by Kathy Craig seconded by Butch Filkoski. 
Meeting adjourned at 10:43 a.m. 
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